
Colbert County Schools 

Board Meeting 

September 20, 2021 

 

 The Colbert County Board of Education met on September 20, 2021 via Zoom. The time of the meeting was 4:00 

p.m. All members were present except Thomas Barnes. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and an invocation was held. 

 Upon a motion by Member Yarber and a second by Member Witt, the agenda was approved.  

In action items, Superintendent Hand recommended the approval of the amended Scholastic Month Payroll from 

$2,342,479.50 to $2,386,119.25 and the Bills and Accounts from $751,192.32 to $1,088,156.61for August 2021. Member 

Yarber moved that the recommendation be approved. Member Witt seconded the motion and the recommendation was 

passed unanimously. 

Superintendent Hand made the recommendation to approve matching funds request for Cherokee High School, 

“The Recognizer Ultra” awards maker and supplies from Presentation Solutions totaling $2,182.45 and 2 Cordless 

Vaccums from Kens Sewing Cneter totaling $499.00. Member Saint moved that the recommendation be approved. 

Member Yarber seconded the motion and the recommendation was approved. 

 Superintendent Hand recommended the approval Coaching Supplements for FY22. Member Saint moved that the 

recommendation be approved. Member Yarber seconded the motion and the recommendation was approved. 

 Upon a written recommendation, Superintendent Hand recommended the approval to accept the following 

resignation: 

1. Logan Simpson, Utility Maintenance, effective September 30, 2021 

Member Saint moved that the recommendation be approved. Member Yarber seconded the motion and the 

recommendation was passed unanimously. 

 Upon a written recommendation, Superintendent Hand recommended the approval of Family Medical Leave for 

the following: 

1. Heather Pendley, Librarian, Hatton Elementary, effective January 10, 2021 to March 28, 2021. 

Member Saint moved that the recommendation be approved. Member Yarber seconded the motion and the 

recommendation was passed unanimously. 

 

 After no further business, Member Saint moved that the meeting adjourn. Member Burgess seconded the motion 

and the motion carried. 
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